
Lanny Kenner  
District 7  
 
Chairman Luick and committee members, 
I am opposed to HB 1318 for these reasons: 
 

1.​ This bill mainly deals with pesticide labeling regulations and the impact on potential 
lawsuits.  

 
2.​ This bill tries to say that if a pesticides labeling is approved by the EPA that it serves as a 

defense against lawsuits.  
 

3.​ The intent of this bill is to provide a legal defense when they adhere to EPA approved 
labeling.  

 
4.​ It could affect lawsuits that claim the warnings and labelings on pesticide products were 

inadequate. Don't let these manufacturers hide behind labeling!  
 

5.​ In other words this is a bad Bill only trying to be put in place to protect manufacturers 
much like the pharmaceutical companies vaccine programs are protected against 
lawsuits. 

 
6.​ Anytime a company cannot be held liable for a bad product because of some law, what 

is stopping that company from putting out bad products over and over again?   
 
 For the safety of everyone please vote NO on HB 1318. 
 
Thank you, Lanny Kenner  

 
 


